
August 26, 2013

Dear Steve,  Camden Planning Board members, 

Being a lifelong resident of  Camden I’m no stranger to the changes that have taken place here in  town over the last 
47 years, most of  them good, some debatable.  I do feel strongly that changing the zoning on outer Bayview st  for 
the sake of  a few is a step in the wrong direction, and could quite possibly lead to other proposals for non conforming 
uses coming into this neighborhood. 

Thank you,  
 
Jeff  Clossey  
Cobb Rd.


